
St Jude the Apostle –         4th   Sept 2010   

                   Parish Office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  

Recently Deceased  
John Dillon  

Eileen Lawlor 

Lily Stafford 

Pat O’Donnell 

Simon Kelly  

Mick McAuley 

Catherine Ryan  

Una Doyle  

Hannah Healy  

Patty Brennan 

Tom O’Donnell 

Paddy Murphy 

Muriel Hayden  

Sean Murray  

Caoimhe Mullally  

Trevor Kiernan  

 

Anniversaries  
Margaret Brickley  

Oliver & John O’Rourke 

Tom Blain  

Ignatius Byrne  

Deceased members of the Dorgan 

Family  

Ignatius O’Kane 

Dan Kelliher  

Thomas Griffin  

Sister Catherine  

Bridget Rock  

Kathleen O’Donovan  

Eileen & John Stokes  

Julia Dunne 

Bridie Byrne 

Eamonn & Nan O’Callaghan  

James Manzor  

‘May they rest in peace. 
 

WELCOME 
We would like to extend a very 
warm welcome to our new 
Organist & Musical Director Ms 
Judit Máté  
Judit would love to recruit 

some new members to the  
Choir if you are interested in 
joining the Choir please leave 
your details into the parish 

office or sacristy after Mass or 
come along to Choir practice 

any Thursday evening from 8-
9pm in room 1 Pastoral Centre. 

 

CHAIR FITNESS CLASSES 

Exercise to music that you can 
do while seated in a chair. 
Feeling stiff? Feeling Sore? 
Trouble standing up? 

Want your independence back? 
Why not come along to one of 

our courses.  
Starting Monday 13th of 
September Class for men and 
women Tuesday 14th Ladies 
only class. Classes commence 
1.30. 

Improve your mobility, Reduce 
Stress and enjoy company of 
friends. 

6 classes costs 40euro or 10 
classes for 60euro HOW MUCH 
BETTER WOULD YOU LIKE TO 
FEEL! 

Come along or call Martin for 
details at 085 1328016 

 

Sincere thanks to all who 

supported last weeks 

Church Gate Collection for 

the Holy Rosary Sisters  

Amount €1190.35 

Family Mass 
Our monthly family Mass 

will resume next Sunday 

19th September at 12.pm  

We invite all parents with 

young children to come 

along and join us for this 

Mass  

The Family Mass group 

would be delighted to hear 

from any boys or girls from 

2nd class and up who would 

like to take part in our 

Monthly Mass if you are 

interested please leave your 

name with one of the Family 

Mass group after our Mass 

nest Sunday  

 

 

Keep Fit with The Fitness 

League.  Low impact classes to 

music for women of all ages on 

Mondays 6.50 pm in Greenhills 

Community and Leisure Centre 

and Wednesdays 11.30 am in the 

Scout Den Willington.   Autumn 

term resumes week beginning 

13th September.  Enquiries to 

Judy at 01-2988576. 

 

 
St Joseph’s Young Priest 

Society will hold there  
Monthly Meeting on Thursday 
next 16th September after the 

10am Mass in the Pastoral 

Cenre. All are welcome to come 
and pray for vocations  

Crosscare special collection 

Crosscare Annual Indoor 

Collexction will take place next 

weekend  at all Masses and will 

replace the Share Collection  

The Soiciey of St Vincent de 

Paul are holding their Annual 

Clothing Appeal. The 

Appeal is for good quality 

Clothing, Shoes, Curtains 

& Bedding  bags will be 

distributed after all Masses this 

weekend and will be collected 

here Next Sunday  

This weeks Church Gate 

Colletion is in aid of the Local 

Conference of the St. Vincent 

De Paul   

Financial News  w/e 5th Sept  

House to House €855 

Share €960 

 

 

Congratulation & Best 

Wishes to Fr.Gregory 

O’Brien who will be installed 

as our new Parish Priest 
here this weekend. 


